
Chairman Beltz and House Ag Committee,  

I’m here in support of HB 1207. This bill will put our Beef Checkoff in the hands of all producers in our 
state. Every producer, regardless of size or influence, deserves an equal opportunity to participate and 
have their interests represented. All we ask is for our check-off to be treated like the rest of the check-
off groups. 

 I stand for any questions. 

 

Respectfully,  

Jeremy Maher 

Cell 605-314-4760 

Home 701-522-3696 


